
Bethel NO. 86 Eureka, JDI
Bethel No. 86 Eureka is enjoying Grand Bethel as of this
writing.  It is a very exciting convention this year with our
own Brooke Hansen receiving a Lily of the Valley Award!  This
is an award the recipient cannot know anything about, so she
was really taken by surprise!  

Our own newest Past Honored Queen Betsy was selected as Grand
Bethel 2nd Messenger for 2025-2026.  Extra interesting, that
was her mother Virginia’s office several years ago.  Betsy was
wearing  her  mother’s  Grand  Bethel  Officer  sheet  dress  on
Friday  night  when  she  learned  which  office  she  was  drawn
for.  

CONGRATULATIONS both to Betsy and to Miss Hansen!
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